
 

Frequently Asked Questions 

2023 version 1.0 
 

This booking web site is a new venture for us in 2023, and we anticipate that a few query’s and problems may arise 

while it is “bedding in”.   We will update the site on a regular basis and will add any common questions and answers 

in the following section.  Please email us with your questions at apperleyvillagehall@gmail.com  
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Contact us at apperleyvillagehall@gmail.com 


